
 

Dear Parents/carers          16th October 2020  
 
We are delighted to be able to offer the following Enrichment Clubs for next half term:  
 
Mondays 3.30-4.15pm – Starting Monday 9th November – 14th December 
Dance for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2. This club will be run by an external Dance Teacher.  
Charge for this club is £12.00 (£2.00 per session for 6 weeks)  
15 places are available and you need to book and pay for this on ParentPay. 
 
Tuesdays 3.30-4.30pm – Starting Tuesday 3rd November – 8th December  
Vigor Boarding for KS2 (Year 3, 4, 5 & 6.  ProSport will be running this club.  
Charge for this club is £12.00 (£2.00 per session for 6 weeks)  
10 places are available and you need to book and pay for this on ParentPay. 
 
Thursdays 3.30-4.30pm – Starting Thursday 5th November – 10th December   
Spanish Club for KS2 (Year 3 ,4, 5 & 6). This club will be run by Mrs Burrows.  
Charge for this club is £12.00 (£2.00 per session for 6 weeks) 
15 places are available and you need to book and pay for this on ParentPay. 
 
Thursdays 3.30-4.30pm – Starting Thursday 5th November – 10th December 
Football Club for KS2 (Year 3, 4, 5 & 6).  This club will be run by the Sports Coach.  
Charge for this club is £12.00 (£2.00 per session for 6 weeks) 
12 places are available and you need to book and pay for this on ParentPay. 
 
Other enrichment clubs will be taking place during lunchtimes over the next half term. 
 
Please book on ParentPay before 21.10.2020 to reserve your place.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Elizabeth Maskell  
Headteacher  
 
 
 
 


